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CECL: Using the CECL Delay as a Resource (Webinar) 

November 5, 2019  10:00am -  10:30am   

When implementing a significant accounting standard, it’s easy to allow the deadline to “sneak up” on our 
organizations. This presentation will cover the proposed CECL delay from the FASB and discuss how financial 
institutions should use the delay as a resource and opportunity instead of “kicking the can down the road.”  

Webinar Speakers 

Registration Form 

Please make copies of this form if more connections are needed. 

Connection 1 Connection 2 

Mr./Mrs./Ms. ________________________________________ Mr./Mrs./Ms. _______________________________________ 

Bank_______________________________________________ Bank______________________________________________ 

Email Address________________________________________ Email Address______________________________________ 

Branch Street Address___________________________________ Branch Street Address__________________________________ 

City, State, Zip_______________________________________ City, State, Zip______________________________________ 

Phone_______________________________________________ Phone_____________________________________________ 

Cell________________________________________________ Cell_______________________________________________ 

Registration Fee 
Complimentary, LBA members 
Complimentary,  nonmembers 

□ I cannot participate in the live program. Please send me the recording.  
□  Complimentary  (LBA members) 

 □  Complimentary     (non-members) 
*Recording and materials will be emailed after the program 

 
Agenda 

10:00 a.m. Webinar Begins 
    10:30 a.m. Webinar Adjourns 

Submit registration and view rosters in the  

Education Section of LBA’s Website,  

www.lba.org. 

 

Louisiana Bankers Association 
5555 Bankers Avenue 

Baton Rouge, LA 70808 
225-387-3282 

Fax  225-343-3159 
 

Webinar access codes will be sent to registrants 
 with confirmation emails one week prior to session. 

Joshua Bowen is a Senior Manager with Warren Averett’s Audit Division. He began his public accounting career in 
2005 and has provided auditing, attestation and consulting services to a variety of industries. During his career, he 
has focused heavily on providing external and internal audits and Bank Secrecy Act/Anti-Money Laundering     
compliance consulting to financial institutions. Joshua is also responsible for providing employee benefit plan audits 
and attestation and consulting services for multiple industries, including governmental, higher education and non-
profits. Joshua and his wife are currently transitioning from Birmingham to the Montgomery area.  
 

Chad Hamilton joined Warren Averett in 2002 and is a Member in the Firm’s Audit Division. Chad has more than 
20 years of public accounting and auditing experience, including experience with an international accounting firm. 
He specializes in providing audit and consulting services to nonprofit organizations, financial institutions, healthcare 
practices and government contractors, as well as employee benefit plans. Chad resides in Niceville, Florida with his 
wife and three children.  


